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The Central Branch held its first meeting of the Branch Reference Group (BORG) on 29 April 
2016. 

The meeting was attended by industry members from eight rail transport operators. 

Discussions were held in relation to the structure of the Branch Operations Forum (BOF) 
2016, with several options put forward for the group to consider. 

The ONRSR updated the group on the progress of emergency management planning, level 
crossings and interface agreements, trespassers and hitchhikers on trains, compliance 
matters, with a focus on RRV’s, contactor management, ATSB reporting and occurrences 
and track worker safety. 

 


